
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org , if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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26 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The planning for Enrichment Week is well underway and we are very much looking forward to 
sharing some fantastic experiences with your child. 
 
Thank you to those who have already paid their contributions towards their child’s activities. If you 
have not yet done so, payments via ParentMail are still open. Please can we ask that these be 
made as soon as possible, so that staff can continue purchasing the resources needed for their 
activities. 
 
Should any families be struggling to make their contributions, please get in touch with our Finance 
and EMA Team who can discuss options with you.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rebecca Branson 
Assistant Headteacher & Educational Visits Coordinator 
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